
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

MR MASIYE W BANDA 

The Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants (ZICA) would like to congratulate Mr. Masiye 

Wilfred Banda on his appointment as Permanent Secretary for the Ministry of Home Affairs. The 

Institute commends the appointment of Mr Banda by his Excellency the President of the Republic 

of Zambia Dr. Edgar Chagwa Lungu.  

Mr Banda is an Associate member of the Institute; an experienced Chartered Accountant, Forensic 

Auditor and Economist with extensive experience in law enforcement, Government Accounting 

and Auditing which spans over 24 years having held various positions in the Public Service with 

the latest being Director in charge of Specialized Audits. Mr. Banda is currently a Member of the 

Disciplinary Committee of the Zambia Institute of Chartered Accountants (ZICA), representing 

members from Commerce and Industry. 

The Institute has no doubt that Mr. Banda will be able to contribute effectively in his new role and 

wishes him success and call upon the Accountancy fraternity and the public at large to support him 

as he executes his duties.  


